
January 3, 2025 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Subject:  Waste Management–South Sound and Waste Management - Seattle, divisions of Waste Management of Washington, Inc. (G-237); 
Tariff # 24 

Enclosed are revised pages 2 and 35 to the above referenced tariff. The purpose of this revision is to correct the rate for disposal of MSW 
at WM of Seattle Transfer Stations to the King County rate. The new rate was approved in TG-240904 but the rate was not adjusted. 
Additionally, I am filing this revision with an LSN as the new rates took effect January 1, 2025.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact me at (503) 956-8594. 

Very truly yours, 

Evan Burmester 
Senior Financial Analyst, Pacific Northwest Market Area 

cc: Jason Shea, Waste Management 
Pat McLaughlin, King County Solid Waste Division 

720 4th Ave, Suite 400 
Kirkland, WA  98033  
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